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Expression of interest in the new County Development Plan

With increased population in Headford there is a greater requirement for community
facilities,

At the moment there is limited sporting facilities available in the village. It is considered
that there would be a requirement for increased community facilities for the village.

Therefore please address this requirement in the new County Developemnt Plan.

Yours,

Pat Fahy
Secretary
Headford
GAA Club

10th sept 2020.
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